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FOR RELEASE 

 

 

The Canadian Unitarians For Social Justice join with the Canadian Civil Liberties Association and 

the International Civil Liberties Monitoring Group to oppose the use of secret “intelligence” 

information from unidentified sources – especially information that may well be derived from 

torture – in the Canadian courts, as is happening in the extradition case of Canadian citizen and 

university professor, Dr. Hassan Diab. 

 

We must not allow this kind of misinformation and manipulation of evidence to dilute the 

standards of the Canadian Justice system.   
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